
iPad Settings for Schools PLP 
 

SchoolsPLP can be accessed on a computer, Chromebook, or iPad.  If using SchoolsPLP on a 
an iPad, there are some things that will make the experience more user-friendly. 
 

1.  First, be sure to use the Safari browser, not Chrome. 
 

2.  Next, modify some settings on the iPad. 
a. Open “SETTINGS”  
b. Scroll down the list and choose “SAFARI” 
c. Scroll down the list and turn OFF “Prevent Cross-Site Tracking”.  (For iPad 

settings, green means on and gray means off, so you want this setting to be 
gray.)  

d. In addition, make sure the setting “Block All Cookies” is OFF. 

 
 

3. If issues persist, see the support page for tips for “moving beyond next activity errors” or 
try some of the options below for moving to the next activity: 

a. Click the Next Activity button OR 
b. Try clicking on the arrows on the green bar across the top instead of 'Next 

Activity' OR 
c. Click back to the main page and click on each individual topic instead of scrolling 

through.  


